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The impact of the proposed extension on the neighbourhood behind it would be considerable, disagreeable,
and unacceptable. The building would be too tall, too bulky, and intrusive into the privacy of our home and
garden

This is a HUGE extension! It's so close and taller than the current building!

The garden and rear of our house will be hugely impacted and become totally overlooked, ruining all privacy.
The windows will look straight into our ﬂbedrooms itis far closer and more intrusive than any of the
surrounding buildings.

One of the trees they are planning to cut down is on the schools property, but its canopy extends into our
garden, so the hotel would be even more intrusive than it is currently.

It its wholly inappropriate, this is a residential area. Not to mention that it will butt directly up to a childrens
primary school playground
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| strongly object to this application in its current form. The existing building structure is visible from our
bedroom windows and our building - albeit some what and pleasantly shielded by trees. The new proposed
structure is bigger and more imposing and closer to the boundary lines of all the properties on Netherhall
Gardens (including a school at Number 5). It will remove trees that currently seperate the building and ruin the
view from our gardens. Further, it seems highly inappropiate to have hotel rooms abutting a school yard.

We have also been subjected to a lot of building and roadworks for the last 3 years - and | am concerned
about the noise, road and parking disruption during these works

| strongly urge the council to request the developers reduce the height and scale of building, and move it
further away from the propery boundary. Further they should ensure any trees removed are replaced to ensure
priavey btw the properties.

| am happy to speak further to this matter and provide access to our property in order to demonsytrate the
limposition

Kindest regards,

Sarah Watson
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201746967 Daniclla 18/01/2019 12:58:04 OBJ The impact of the proposed extension on the neighbourhood behind it would be considerable, disagreeable,
Beaumont and unacceptable. The building would be too tall, too bulky, and intrusive into the privacy of our home and
garden

This is a HUGE extension! It's so close and taller than the current building!

The garden and rear of our house will be hugely impacted and become totally overlooked, ruining all privacy.
The windows will look straight into our_bedrooms itis far closer and more intrusive than any of the
surrounding buildings.

One of the trees they are planning to cut down is on the schools property, but its canopy extends into our
garden, so the hotel would be even more intrusive than it is currently.

It its wholly inappropriate, this is a residential area. Not to mention that it will butt directly up to a childrens
primary school playground
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